TAX COLLECTORS & TREASURERS ASSOCIATION OF BERGEN COUNTY

Regular Meeting December 1, 2022

Season's Catering Venue 664 Pascack Rd. Washington Township, NJ

The December 1, 2022, meeting of the Bergen County Tax Collectors and Treasurers Association was called to order at 12:45 pm. by President Jodi DeMaio who welcomed everyone and led us in the Pledge of Allegiance. The Invocation was given by Patti Miller.

President's Report:

- President DeMaio thanked everyone for their donations to the Center for Food Action
- President DeMaio thanked those who volunteered their time at the NJ League of Municipalities conference in November
- The BCTCTA 2022 Scholarship recipient is Jessie Coward of Old Tappan

Recognition of Membership:

- Past President Gennaro Rotello was presented with a plaque and recognized for his service to the TCTA of Bergen in 2019 & 2020. His guidance during the early days of the Pandemic was especially noted and appreciated.
- President Jodi DeMaio was presented with a plaque of appreciation and recognition for her leadership and support of the TCTA of Bergen. She was thanked for her service to the association during the years of 2021 & 2022.
- Retirees, Connnie Graci (Fair Lawn), Toni Flyge (Old Tappan) and Rebecca Overgaard (Old Tappan) were recognized and honored for their contributions to the association as well as their time and dedication to their communities.

Swearing in of Officers:

- Incoming President Conchita Parker (Hasbrouck Heights) was sworn in by her niece Xylia Dane (Hackensack). Ms. Parker thanked President DeMaio for her dedication to the association.
- The following members were sworn in as Officers for 2023:

Diane Holden – First Vice President Marilyn Hayward- Second Vice President Ada Vassallo – Third Vice President Patricia Miller – Treasurer Jessica Mazzarella – Recording Secretary Meena Sivakumar – Corresponding Secretary Anna Kalata – Website Coordinator

• The Minutes from September, 2022 BCTCTA meeting were accepted and approved

This meeting was Adjourned at 2:00 pm. Respectfully submitted, Patricia J. Miller Recording Secretary